

The Embassy of Israel is pleased to invite you to a tea reception and exhibit,

Remembering the Jewish Refugees from Arab Lands

On Tuesday, November 29, 2016.3 pm. 3514 International Dr. NW, Washington DC. 20008

Doors open at 2:30 pm



Address by Congressman Jerrold Nadler

Lecture by Mr. Edwin Black, the author of *The Farhud*Mr. Jacques Assur, a personal story

Sephardic Music Ensemble by Rabbi H. Ovadia



Kindly RSVP by Wednesday, November 23, to http://isra.li/Refugees



Magen David Sephardic Congregation

Beit Eliahu Synagogue

"The Sephardic Synagogue of the Nation's Capital"